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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Baird Holm LLP Honors The Hope Center for Kids as the  
Best Places to Work in Omaha® Featured Nonprofit Organization 

 

  
Omaha, Neb. (April 11, 2016) - Baird Holm LLP, founder of the Best Places to Work in Omaha® initiative, 
along with its sponsor, the Greater Omaha Chamber, announced that Hope Center for Kids will be 
honored as the featured nonprofit organization at the Best Places to Work in Omaha awards luncheon on 
May 19, 2016.  
 
The Hope Center for Kids is the fourth nonprofit organization to be featured at the Best Places to Work in 
Omaha awards luncheon since its inception in 2003. "We chose to highlight The Hope Center for Kids at 
this year's celebration because of the amazing impact they are having on the lives of young people in the 
community." said Baird Holm partner, Scott S. Moore. "These young people are the business leaders, 
fathers and mothers of tomorrow.  The programs at the Hope Center provide young people lifelong skills 
and confidence to be successful, productive and happy in in business, family and life." 
 
David G. Brown, President and CEO of the Greater Omaha Chamber, has taken note of the impact of the 
programs offered by The Hope Center for Kids on the greater Omaha community. "Children need positive 
role models to show them that they can succeed. The Hope Center does just that – they give kids hope, 
inspiration and support they need for success in their education and their career."  
 
"The Hope Center for Kids has been able to thrive because of the consistent support of our community 
and the work of our incredible staff. That’s why in 2016 we’ll see the largest graduating class in Hope 
Center’s history. That means more young people graduating high school, going on to secondary 
education and landing a career they love," commented the Executive Director of The Hope Center for 
Kids, Brenda Block. "We are so honored to be recognized, especially with so many amazing nonprofits in 
our city. This is truly a reflection of the quality of our staff and the dedication they have for the mission of 
The Hope Center for Kids." 
 
About Baird Holm LLP 
Baird Holm LLP's integrated team of more than 80 attorneys, licensed in 20 states, is committed to 
connecting each of its valued clients to the positive outcomes they seek. With extensive and diverse 
expertise, Baird Holm leverages each attorney's skills to respond efficiently to its clients' local, regional, 
national and international legal needs. Rooted by the promise to constantly evolve in anticipation of its 
clients' rapidly changing needs, Baird Holm has enjoyed steady and measured growth since its founding 
in 1873. 
 
About Hope Center for Kids 
The Hope Center for Kids faithfully inspires hope in youth and children through education, employability, 
collaboration and faith.  The Hope Center for Kids is located at 2200 North 20th Street in Omaha and at 
555 West 23rd Street in Fremont.  It provides programming and nutrition; as well as a safe place for fun 
and relationship building for approximately 1500 youth and children, ages five to twenty-five each year.  
For more information about The Hope Center for Kids, please visit www.hopecenterforkids.com or call 
(402)-341-4673. 
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